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24 October 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 2, 4, 5 & 6 Cross Country Festival 

 

Sporting Influence are holding a Cross Country Festival on Tuesday 3 December 9.35am-11.15am at 

Ashville College.  

 

If your child is interested in taking part, please complete the Teams form below to register your interest. 

We are limited to the amount of children we can take, therefore we will select children randomly if there 

are too many children wishing to take part. Priority will be given to children who have not taken part in a 

competition this academic year. 

 

Please discuss with your child if they would like to take part, as this event is for children who enjoy cross 

country and are practised in running long distances. We have not been given details of the race 

distances, but the races will be appropriate for the age of the children. 

 

Please complete the form Cross Country Festival by 9am on Friday 15 November. We will inform you 

as soon as we can after the closing date if your child has been selected. 

 

With thanks 

 

 

Mrs J Wood 

PE Subject Leader 
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